

## INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

Circular No. ISS/DP/048/2021-22 Date: 23/11/2021



**CLASSES IX & XI Onsite classes** 

Dear Parents & Students,

The first term onsite examination of classes IX & XI got over today and all our students had the experience of writing the examination as per the CBSE pattern. In order to bridge the learning gaps, it is important for students to attend onsite classes, considering the same the school administration has planned to have regular onsite classes for the students of classes IX and XI from **Tuesday**, 30<sup>th</sup> **November**, 2021 onwards.

Kindly note that we have been informed by DPC about the power cut in the school area hence we are not having onsite classes on Wednesday, 24<sup>th</sup> November 2021, however on 24<sup>th</sup> November and 25<sup>th</sup> November online classes will be continued for classes IX & XI along with other classes.

Students are requested to follow the below mentioned guidelines strictly:

- Students should have taken at least one dose of the approved vaccination before coming to the school. The COVID-19 vaccination certificate (one or two doses) is mandatory to enter the school premises as per the ministry guidelines.
- It is mandatory to fill the daily Health Status Form before coming to the school and entry will not be allowed if the form is not filled. We advise the parents to fill the form between 6:15 am to 6:30 am so that the staff on duty can identify students with health issue.
- Students need to come to school in complete school uniform.
- It is mandatory to wear a mask throughout the day. Kindly carry extra pair of masks.
- Parents are requested to drop and pick their respective wards from the main entrance (Gate No.1) of the school.
- Parents are requested not to send the students to school if they show any signs of illness.
- Students are advised to carry their own sanitizers, tissue and other necessary materials.
- Students are supposed to carry their own water bottles and dry snacks.
- Students are advised not to get together in groups. They should maintain social distancing at all times.
- If students feel unwell, they should report immediately to the teacher in the class/school nurse.
- Students are expected to follow all the safety guidelines issued by MOH, MOE and ROP.

Best Regards,

**School Administration**